
 

 

March Volunteer of the Month 
Our choice for March Volunteer of the Month is another pair, Rich and Wendy Warwick!  This is 

another couple that goes above and beyond for Free Rein for the last several years. Their 

exceptional dedication to helping in any way we need, shows through in their many hours spent 

in lessons, Rich is a Horse Leader and Wendy is a Side Walker, stacking hay, early morning and 

afternoon hand walking, building arenas, moving ramps, fixing whatever needs it, and every 

aspect of barn work. Rich always makes sure that we have proper drainage in the barns and 

faithfully cleans the drains out every week. They are both always willing to learn new things 

even if it’s out of their comfort zone! They always arrive with energy and enthusiasm which 

helps motivate the other volunteers and they do it with a smile! They always make new 

volunteers feel welcome and take them under their wings and make sure they understand how 

everything is done. They love and honor our students in ways that go above and beyond. Rich 

used his talent in fly tying and made the most beautiful set of flies with each one of the horse’s 

hair in our barn, named them, then donated them to our Annual Gala for the silent auction!  

Thank you Rich and Wendy for everything that you both do! We truly appreciate all of your 

hard work and your wonderful attitude while doing it!  

 


